
A"er	Christmas	I	joined	nearly	50	delegates	from	
Thailand	(pic	below)	at	the	GoNextGen	Missions	Summit	
in	Malaysia.	Over	500	young	people	from	16	countries	
were	challenged	to	serve	as	pastors	and	missionaries!

		 	 	 	 Will	you	please	spend	the		
		 	 	 	 next	sixty	seconds	praying		
	for	this	specific	need	in	Thailand	and	Asia	Pacific?			
	Please	pray	for	more	laborers	to	respond	to	God’s	call	to		
	serve	in	never-reached	places	in	Asia	Pacific.	Millions	are		
	sOll	waiOng	to	hear	the	Gospel.	Pray	that	naOonal		
	believers,	especially	young	people,	will	receive	God’s		
	vision	for	reaching	the	never-reached.

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsle4er	electronically,	please	email	me	at	lauren.becker@agmd.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		lauren.becker@agmd.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239	
	 	 	 Check	out	my	website:			h:p://laureninthailand.org											ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540	
	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	hIp://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	friends	who	came	to	our	recent		
	events	and	learned	about	Jesus;	youth	from	Thailand		
	and	Asia	Pacific	who	were	challenged	to	go	into	ministry.		
	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	wisdom	in	our	witness	and	efforts	to		
	follow-up	and	reach	more	people;	team	members,	short-	
	term	and	long-term;	healing	and	recovery	for	my	foot.
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Spare Sixty Prayer and Praise

Happy	New	Year!	I’m	
excited	to	see	how	God	
conOnues	the	great	
things	He	has	started!	

	 The	last	few	months	have	been	a	whirlwind	of	new	and	exciOng	experiences.	We	had	
a	Thanksgiving	party	with	our	Thai	and	internaOonal	student	friends	(top	right	pic),	and	two	
Christmas	parOes	for	students	and	other	friends	in	town,	several	who	came	to	our	ministry	
center	for	the	very	first	Ome	(below	le"	and	middle).	I	love	sharing	the	Christmas	story	with	
people	who	have	never	heard	it	before!	We	also	spent	Ome	with	friends	before	saying	
goodbye	to	our	teammate	Jenelle	(middle	right),	and	I	served	the	community	as	a	pacer	in	a	
race	put	on	by	a	huge	high	school	in	town	(lower	right).

A	highlight	in	November	
was	meeOng	with	other	
Asia	Pacific	missionaries	to	
share	and	dream	about	
how	to	reach	never-
reached	places	with	the	
Gospel.	Pray	with	us	for	
God’s	vision	and	strategy,	
and	for	more	laborers	for	
the	harvest	fields!

God at Work

And	in	other	news…	I	mis-
stepped	off	a	stair	and	broke	
my	foot.	Please	pray	for	quick	
healing	and	a	good		
																			recovery		
																			process.
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